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Company Announcement Date:
November 16, 2023
FDA Publish Date:
November 16, 2023
Product Type:

Food & Beverages
Allergens

Reason for Announcement:

Undeclared Sesame and Milk

Company Name:
Raw SeaFoods, Inc.

Brand Name:
Raw SeaFoods
Product Description:

Farm Raised Lightly Seasoned Atlantic Salmon Burgers

Company Announcement

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - Raw SeaFoods, Inc. of Fall River, MA is recalling Farm Raised Lightly Seasoned Atlantic
Salmon Burgers due to undeclared sesame and milk allergens. People who have an allergy or sensitivity to sesame and/or milk may
have a serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product.

The recalled product was sold in the seafood department of Whole Foods Market stores nationwide from August 25,
2023 through November 15, 2023. This product was sold from the seafood service case wrapped in paper or prepackaged in clear
trays displaying PLU 56228:

Product Name PLU Code Sell By Date
Farm Raised Lightly Seasoned Atlantic Salmon Burger 56228 9/11/23-
11/19/23

Only the Farm Raised Lightly Seasoned Atlantic Salmon Burgers with the PLU code and sell by dates listed above are impacted.

The problem was discovered after a vendor reported visible sesame seeds present on the product. An investigation is currently under
way to discover the cause. No illnesses have been reported to date.

Consumers with an allergy or sensitivity to sesame or milk should not consume the product. Customers who purchased this product
at Whole Foods Market can bring a valid receipt into stores for a full refund. Consumers with any questions may contact Raw
SeaFoods, Inc. at 508-673-0111 Monday — Friday between the hours of 8am and 5pm EST.

Raw SeaFoods, Inc. is taking the necessary steps to address this issue and apologizes for any inconvenience caused. This recall is
being conducted with the knowledge of the U.S. Food and Drug Administration.

* We believe that none of the product being recalled were processed or offered through the national office

* We strongly encourage you to notify your agencies within one business day from receipt of this notice.

* ALL cased and uncased inventories, both at the member level and agency level, need to be checked. This
product may have entered member and agency warehouses through salvage, local donations, TEFAP, local
purchases, retail pickups, food drives, or other avenues.

* For additional local details, please contact the Health Department(s) for the area(s) your food bank serves.

About Feeding America Recall Notices

The Feeding America national office issues notifications of all national Class I and II recalls--those involving a
health hazard situation in which there is reasonable probability that eating the food will cause health problems



or death--and other recalls that may affect the safety of food supplied to network members.

The national office strongly encourages all member product solicitors, operations managers, and others
involved in food and grocery distribution to regularly consult resources provided by the United States Food
and Drug Administration (FDA) at ht t_.p,[[www fda.gov/opacom/7alerts.html, and the United States Department
of Agrlculture (USDA) at http://www.fsis.usda.gov/Fsis_Recalls/index.as Addmonally, members can often
receive information on national, state, and local recalls by contacting their local health departments.

Feeding America National Office
Feeding America

161 N Clark, Suite 700

Chicago, IL 60601



